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From: Detective Chief Superintendent J Lewis 

Ref: DH/287/02 

I;' 
To: Mr T Grange, Chief Constable 

Date: 04 December 2002 

Allegations Concerning the Treatment of Haemophiliacs 

. Tuesday 3 1d December 2002, Detective Chief Inspector Simon Powell and myself 
t with Mrs Carol Grayson, Mr Peter Longstaff and Mr Colin Potts, being the 
ividuals who initially represented the Haemophiliacs for Action Group, to view the 
ice document published by Mr Raymond Wildsmith of the CPS Casework 

light of the contents of the advice they have accepted that there is no likelihood of a 
ble criminal prosecution in this matter and are content that the police involvement is 
led. I have written to Mr Wildsmith informing him of the outcome of this meeting, 
w of the letter is attached. 

this matter was brought to your attention through your ACPO Business Area 
esentation there is a need now to update those Chief Officers where similar 
rations had been laid. Mrs Grayson has agreed to inform other members of the 

E Lewis 

for your consideration. 

Chief Superintendent 
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